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Works Notice  

Bookpurnong Road Repair Work 

       

 

What’s happening: 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (DIT) is undertaking temporary pavement repair works 

of Bookpurnong Road between Nitschke Road and Quast Road.  Works will include placement of 

cemented quarry rubble, spray seal, shape correction and line marking. 

How this affects you: 

Works are scheduled to occur on Wednesday 12th June 2024, weather dependent and scheduling 

maybe subject to change.   

All works will be undertaken between the hours of 7 am to 5 pm.  

Please note, these works are temporary works to address a depression in the surface caused by a 

leaking pipe deeper in the road pavement and will enable the current speed restrictions to be lifted 

pending a permanent repair planned for later in the year. 

To safely facilitate these works, following traffic control measures will be in place including: 

• traffic intermittently reduced to a single lane.  

• speed restrictions in place throughout the work areas for the duration of the work. 

• outside of working hours, the road will re-open to traffic in each direction with some speed 

restriction in place.  

Traffic controllers will be on site to direct the traffic to ensure access to properties is maintained. Please 

observe speed limits, lane restrictions and follow the directions of traffic controllers when travelling 

through the area. 

After the pavement repair works, it is required to have a lower 40km/h speed limit in place. The speed 

limit restriction is to enable the bitumen to cure to a safe level and most importantly to ensure the safety 

of all road users.  The Department will closely monitor the traffic operation and act accordingly should 

further changes is required.  

When the line marking is completed, the speed limit will be reinstated to 110 km/h.  

It is expected the works will be completed and full speed to be reinstated by 21st June 

2024, weather permitting.  
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We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For further information: 

• Visit https://www.dit.sa.gov.au 

• Contact engagement team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 


